<u>Liquor Licensing Board to meet on</u> <u>Tuesday</u>

The following is issued on behalf of the Liquor Licensing Board:

The Liquor Licensing Board will meet on Tuesday (December 5) to consider an application for renewal of a liquor licence.

The application is:

Hong Kong:

Bar Pacific in Aberdeen

The board will also consider revocation of the liquor licence of Umaisushi in Ho Man Tin.

The meeting will be held at 9.45am in the conference room, Room 102, 1/F, 258 Queen's Road East, Wan Chai. Members of the public are welcome to attend.